
MEMORANDUM 

************************************************************************ 

TO:         City Council Members 

FROM:    Joi Harden, AICP

Planning Department 

DATE:    July 10, 2023  

RE: Item #173: C14-2020-0143 12121 N. IH-35 Valid Petition 

************************************************************************ 

A   valid   petition   has   been   submitted   in  response   to   the   rezoning   request   
listed   above,  opposing rezoning   of   the   property   to  anything   other   than   the   
existing  GR-CO   zoning  classification. The petition includes 34.63% of eligible 
signatures, meeting the 20% threshold. 

If you have any questions about this item, please contact me at (512) 974-1617. 
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